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Denton Moderates Panel At Michigan Chemistry
Council Annual Meeting And Program

Charlie Denton of the Grand Rapids office moderated a panel discussion
by the Michigan Department of Environmental Quality Director Dan Wyant
and Chiefs of multiple DEQ Divisions (such as Air Quality; Remediation;
Water Resources; Oil, Gas & Minerals; and Waste Management) at the
Michigan Chemistry Council Annual Meeting and Program in Lansing,
Michigan. Approximately 40 members attended, including Amway, BASF,
Dow Chemical and PVS Chemicals. Charlie serves on the Michigan
Chemistry Council Board, is the Government Affairs Committee Chair and
was reelected to another term on the Board at the meeting.



